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December 21, 2012

Mary Zitwer-Millman, President
The Eugene Zitwer Foundation®
50 Court Street Suite 702
Brooklyn, New York 11201
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Dear Ms. Zitwer-Millman:

The Division of Pediatric Hematology/Oncology, at Brookdale University Hospital and
Medical Center, on behalf of the families we serve, would like to extend our heartfelt
appreciation and thanks for the gifts donated for our annual holiday party, the
entertainment provided and your wonderful volunteer.

Your continual support of our program has been outstanding and the work that you do
admirable. Our party was a great success and those who attended had a great time.

We at the Division of Pediatric Hematology/Oncology at Brookdale University Hospital

and Medical Center, wish you and your family and the members of your organizations
and their families, a happy and a healthy holiday and prosperous New Year.

Sincerely your,

Kusum Viswanathan M.D. Mario Peichev, MD

Director, Pediatric Hematologist/Oncologist Pediatric Hematologist/Oncologist
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Yana Renonant LMSW Natalie Sommerville-Brooks, RN

Soctal Worker /Care Coordinator Nurse Coordinator

Janis Atty, CCLS
- Certified Child Life Specialist

daching hospital marking more than 75 years of progress in health care.
letwork, Linroc Nursing Home, Samuel and Bertha Schulman Institute.



